
God is so good 
 

Our parish applied for $1000.00 from the Missionary Option grant at the Center 

for the New Evangelization in the Archdiocese of Cincinnati to purchase Sunday 

missals for our parishioners. 

 

We did not meet the criteria of the Missionary Option grant. However, they 

wanted to offer help to our parish. So, they sent us a one-time grant of $2000.00 

from their Knights of Columbus fund. God is so good. 

 

We have used that money to purchase 300 Sunday missals for the new church 

calendar year beginning November 29, 2020 and 300 Advent calendars for our 

parishioners.  

 

They are yours to take home and keep. You can follow along with the prayers at 

Mass each Sunday or at home online. There is also a commentary to help in 

understanding the readings for each Sunday. We hope, which is our goal, that 

families will use these missals as tools to share their faith with their children and 

grandchildren. 

 

We also hope that you will use the Advent calendar to enhance your family’s 

awareness of the spiritual importance of the Christmas season. 

 

When the missals and calendars arrive, they will be available in the main church 

entrance area after the masses for you to take home and keep.  

 

God is so good. 


